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BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

Through June 30, 2002, a combined state university system financial statement has always been prepared by the Inter-institutional Committee on Finance and Accounting (ICOFA). This Committee addresses finance and accounting matters of mutual concern to the eleven state universities. Membership of this committee is comprised of the university controllers from each of these universities. 

Effective with the June 30, 2003 financial statements, a combined state university system financial statement will no longer be prepared by ICOFA.  In order to meet the Division of Bond Services requirements, a state university system financial statement must be prepared. The Department of Education’s (DOE) Office of the Comptroller will assume the responsibility for completing a combined state university system financial statement.

This will require that each university cooperate with the DOE Chief Comptroller in providing the requisite financial information needed to prepare the combined statements required by bond covenants.
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